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CFO Niklas Tyrén to leave Kjell Group in 2024

Niklas Tyrén, CFO, has announced that he will leave his position in the second quarter of 2024. 
Niklas Tyrén has been part of the group management since he joined the company in 2015. The 
company is now working on recruiting a new CFO.

“Niklas has contributed in a fantastic way to the development of Kjell & Company and Kjell Group 
during the past eight years, where the company has gone from a small private company to a listed 
group. During this journey, Niklas has been a strong contributor to the company's strategies and has 
been a key figure in carrying through financing, acquisitions and a successful IPO of the group. I would 
like to take the opportunity to express my warm thanks to Niklas for good collaboration and his efforts 
at the company and wish him all the best in the future. I am also pleased that Niklas will continue as 
CFO until and including the second quarter of 2024, which provides the right conditions for a solid 
recruitment process, continued stability, and a good handover to his successor”, says Andreas 
Rylander, CEO Kjell Group.

“I am very proud to have been part of and contributed to the group's journey over the past eight years. 
Today, Kjell Group is a unique actor on the market with a fantastic position towards the continued 
digitization of society. The timing is therefore right for me to take on new challenges, and I will remain 
dedicated in my role until my successor is in place. I wish the company all the best, and I look forward 
to following Kjell Group's continued journey as one of many satisfied customers”, says Niklas Tyrén.

Contacts Kjell Group

Per Frykebrant, Director of Communication, +46 (0)72 465 51 36, per.frykebrant@kjell.com

About Us

Kjell Group offers the market’s most comprehensive product range in electronic accessories, 
including advisory services and installation. The business is conducted online in Sweden, Norway 
and Denmark and via 144 service points, of which 114 in Sweden and 30 in Norway.

Through Kjell & Company’s customer club, with over 3.2 million members, and wholly owned 
Danish company AV-Cables, the company has a unique understanding of people’s technology 
needs, and the Group’s approximately 1,200 employees work every day to improve people’s lives 
through technology. 

This information is information that Kjell Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact persons set out above, at 2023-11-07 19:00 CET.
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